
RCW 28A.343.350  Residency.  Notwithstanding RCW 42.12.010(4), a 
school director elected from a director district may continue to serve 
as a director from the district even though the director no longer 
resides in the director district, but continues to reside in the 
school district, under the following conditions:

(1) If, as a result of redrawing the director district 
boundaries, the director no longer resides in the director district, 
the director shall retain his or her position for the remainder of his 
or her term of office; and

(2) If, as a result of the director changing his or her place of 
residence the director no longer resides in the director district, the 
director shall retain his or her position until a successor is elected 
and assumes office as follows: (a) If the change in residency occurs 
after the opening of the regular filing period provided under RCW 
29A.24.050, in the year two years after the director was elected to 
office, the director shall remain in office for the remainder of his 
or her term of office; or (b) if the change in residency occurs prior 
to the opening of the regular filing period provided under RCW 
29A.24.050, in the year two years after the director was elected to 
office, the director shall remain in office until a successor assumes 
office who has been elected to serve the remainder of the unexpired 
term of office at the school district general election held in that 
year.  [2015 c 53 § 13; 1999 c 194 § 1.]
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